
Municipal Building Lease Request: 

 

I have someone who would like to lease the upper level of the Vergas Municipal Building beginning Oct. 

1, 2022.   

 

They have requested the City purchase paint and flooring for the area.  They will install and paint if we 

purchase the product.  They are currently looking into cost for construction.   

I have told them the committee will be reviewing on September 1 and will be recommending to Council 

on September 13.   

The lease was written by Attorney Steve Peloquin in 2012 – please let me know if you would like Tom to 

review before September 1, 2022. 

 

 


